
 

 

Hawk Talk 
Friday, September 12, 2025 

Welcome Back 
Congratulations to all students on a successful first full week of school!!  Thank you to 
all our families and caregivers for getting the students ready and on time for school. 
 

School Photos 
A reminder that school pictures will take place on Monday, September 15.   
 

Next week at Hedges 
 
Monday, September 15  Day 4   Grade 6 Hockey 
School Photos    8:30 am 
Grade 6 Instrument Night  6:00 pm 
Hedges Parent Council AGM 6:00 pm 
 
Athletics 
Cross Country   11:30 am 
Intramurals    11:50 am 
Tier 1 Boys Volleyball  3:30 pm 
 
Tuesday, September 16  Day 5   Grade 7 Hockey 
Early Dismissal   3:00 pm 
WJHA Afterschool Program 3:00 pm 
 
Athletics 
Tier 2 Boys Volleyball  7:30 am 
Cross Country   11:30 am 
Atomic Volleyball   11:50 am 
 
Wednesday, September 17 Day 6   Grade 8 Hockey 
 
Athletics 
Tier 2 Girls Volleyball  7:30 am 
Intramurals    11:50 am 
Tier 1 Girls Volleyball  3:30 pm 
Cross Country Meet #1 @ George Waters Middle School 
 



 

 

Thursday, September 18  Day 1   Grade 6 Hockey 
Grade 7 Camp @ Camp Manitou 
 
Athletics 
Tier 1 Boys Volleyball  7:30 am 
Cross Country   11:30 am 
Atomic Volleyball   11:50 am 
Tier 1 Girls Volleyball  3:30 pm 
 
Friday, September 19  Day 2   Grade 7 Hockey 
Grade 7 Camp @ Camp Manitou 
 
Athletics  
Tier 1 Boys and Girls Volleyball 7:30 am 
Intramurals    11:50 am 
 
Grade 7 Camp 
Good luck to all our grade 7 campers who will be going to Camp Manitou on Thursday, 
September 18 and Friday, September 19. 
 
Band News 
Grade 6 students will have their first instrument night on Monday, September 15 at 6:00 
pm. 
 
School Clothing 
School clothing will be available for purchase until September 21.  Information on 
clothing can be found by clicking here 
 
Learning Support 
Learning support is available for all students each day at lunch to catch up on work, get 
extra help and build upon their skills. 
 
Lunch Time Off-Site 
For our students that are leaving the building at lunch we will continue to remind them 
that we are a community and need to be respectful.  Students are asked to leave their 
backpacks at school. 


